
U.S. Deputy Attorney General Rod Rosenstein
Speaks to John Marshall Law School Students

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS, UNITED STATES, December 1, 2017 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Rod Rosenstein,

Deputy Attorney General of the United States, visited The John Marshall Law School on

November 16 to interact with students, faculty and other guests.  

Rosenstein engaged in a wide-ranging conversation with Joseph Morris, Attorney/Owner of

Morris & De La Rosa, a former Assistant U.S. Attorney General, and a member of John Marshall's

Board of Visitors. Among other topics, Rosenstein discussed his career path and his hopes and

goals for decreasing violence in Chicago.  

Rosenstein encouraged questions from students, who asked about how he avoids political

influence in his work, remedial programs for recently released prisoners and the best career

path for students interested in working for the Department of Justice. 

“We were honored to host Deputy Attorney General Rosenstein on campus. We appreciated him

taking time to speak with us on so many topics of current interest to Chicago and the nation. We

also appreciated his emphasis on the rule of law and professional ethics,” said John Marshall

Dean Darby Dickerson.

About The John Marshall Law School

The John Marshall Law School, founded in 1899, is an independent law school located in the

heart of Chicago's legal, financial and commercial districts. The 2018 U.S. News & World Report's

America's Best Graduate Schools ranks John Marshall's Lawyering Skills Program 5th, its Trial

Advocacy Program 13th and its Intellectual Property Law Program 19th in the nation. Since its

inception, John Marshall has been a pioneer in legal education and has been guided by a

tradition of diversity, innovation, access and opportunity.
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